
              Support with accessing food over school holiday periods 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals and/or you are worried about having enough 
food this holiday period, please speak to Mr Jeffery so that we can support you. The 
school will work with you to ensure that all support is discretely provided. Our normal 
support for families in this situation includes food vouchers.   

We know that sometimes families are faced with unexpected difficulties during the 
school holiday, or when the school is closed. During these times families can contact 
the school on chaselanepri@clpwaltham.org.uk or 0208 529 6827 and we will get 
back to you within 48 hours. Alternatively, you can find information on getting support 
with food and financial problems on the Waltham Forest Council website; 
www.walthamforest.gov.uk 
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